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Dear Parent / Carer 

I hope you all had a lovely break and ready to start Term 4. 

This term will have a Geography focus looking at Rivers. We will be using atlas to locate them in the 

UK, Europe and the World, whilst also learning about their features and uses. Within Art, we are 

focussing on drawing and in Music, we will be looking at the link between music and colour.  

Our English lessons we will be focusing on a story by a significant author, linking our work to fiction, 

non-fiction writing and poetry. Reading will continue to be a focus, working on our inference and 

deduction skills, along with grammar and spelling work.  

During our Maths lessons we will be working on fractions and decimals.  We will continue to practice 

and work on our times tables and mental maths too.   

Our Science unit will be linked to British Science Week and will involve AT1 scientific investigations. 

Mrs Foad will continue to be teaching French. PE will be on a Thursday and Friday afternoon so 

please make sure your child comes dressed appropriately on these days. Year 5 will be swimming 

on a Thursday afternoon.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Golding  
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